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Welcome back to school for the Autumn term. Where did the Summer go?
We have had a wonderful start and have lots of fun to come.

New starters
[image: Image result for preschool cartoon]We have 12 new children in Little Acorns including 3 in our new Pre-school.  In the rest of school we have 5 new starters. They have all settled in extremely well and we are very pleased to welcome them to Burntstump.

Our Pre-school
[image: Image result for cutting and sticking cartoon][image: Image result for car cartoon]We still have morning spaces in our Pre-school, so please spread the word around.  Some parents have expressed an interest in full day spaces.  This is something we could only consider if we had enough interest, as it would involve employing an extra staff member – please let us know if this would benefit you. 

Parking
Please remain vigilant as you drive up to school.  If the weather is wet and the 
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[image: Image result for blue school uniform cartoon]Pingle is muddy, we may have to resort to parking on the playground again to allow the ground to recover.  Please observe our 5mph speed limit and take extra care if this should happen.


Uniform
We are currently receiving lots of complaints that children are misplacing their jumpers.  We will talk to the children about looking after their property, as we realise how upsetting this can be – school clothes don’t come cheap!  However, please bear in mind that staff cannot be held responsible for the whereabouts of the belongings of almost 100 children.  Please help by labelling clothes clearly and checking that the jumper your child comes home with is their jumper!  Unnamed items will always be put in lost property and it is bursting at the seams!

Technology Day
On 4th October we will be a having a Technology Day.  Please look out for a letter from your class teacher outlining the timings of the day.  We will be looking [image: Image result for trumpet cartoon]for parents, especially Dads, Grandads, Uncles etc to come and join in with the fun. [image: Image result for school dinner cartoon]We are sure there are lots of budding ‘Mr Makers’ in our families!

School Dinners
We are very lucky to have our school dinners cooked onsite.  As a small school, we can cater for a wide range of allergies and dietary needs. Our cook follows a healthy eating programme, offering the children a balanced and appetising diet. Fussy eaters can often be surprisingly adventurous when eating with their friends and can be encouraged to try new food.  For our Little Acorns and Busy Bees, school dinners are free and for our Seely Squirrels and Mighty Oaks, at £2:35 a day, are extremely good value.  
Why not have a trial for your child – ask Mrs Garratt about trying school dinners for a week and see how much easier your life can be when you are not making packed lunches every day!
Toast Money
[image: Image result for singers cartoon]Please remember to send the full exact £1:25 in an envelope on Mondays for toast for children in Busy Bees and Little Acorns if you want them to have it.  To keep administration down, we cannot accept the money on other days.

Choir 
Our school choir has started again and we are busy rehearsing for the Harvest Festival.  We still have spaces in the choir so please encourage your child, if they are in Key Stage 2, to see Mrs Gabb if they would like to join us.

Instrumental Lessons 

[image: Image result for reading cartoon]Violin and Trumpet lessons have begun in earnest in Key Stage 2.  Please encourage your child to practise and to remember their instruments on Thursdays to make the most of these sessions.

Reading
[image: Image result for school register cartoon]Frequent reading is proven to be the best way of helping your child to do well at school.  We recommend that you read at least 3 times a week with your child, daily if possible.  Please see their reading diaries for hints and tips for making this both enjoyable and productive.  

Attendance
Attendance for 2017 – 2018 was 95.3%.  We were so close to our 96% target!  It was extremely obvious to us that the children with 100% attendance were also those that did very well at school last year.  Please remember that Mrs Gabb cannot authorise holidays.  Please pay special attention to the school calendar this year as the Summer holidays 2019 are a little shorter than previously and the 2 week October break does not start until 2019.  The academy follows the same holiday patterns as Nottinghamshire – so the holiday time-table is on the NCC website.  This is so that we are in line with the children’s siblings who may be at other schools and staff’s children.
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A chance to blow your trumpet for the villagers of
Alport, Middleton and Youlgrave
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